Johns Hopkins University

Applied Physics Laboratory

11100 Johns Hopkins Road

Laurel, MD  20723-6099

25 May, 1999

ANSI

11 West 42nd Street

New York, NY  10036

Attention:  Rosemary Maginniss

+1-212-642-4999 (voice)

+1-212-398-0023 (fax)

Dear Ms. Maginniss:

This letter requests obtaining a copyright release for DTR 15285 by June 10.  I am sorry for the urgency but I just learned that my proposal was accepted and the paper due on June 11.  I would like permission to publish the whole DTR 15285 document in the proceedings of the Fifteenth International Unicode Conference to be held from 30 August to 2 September, 1999.  Previously, you have given me permission to publish the PDTR in the proceedings of the Twelfth and Thirteenth International Unicode Conferences, and the DTR in the Fourteenth International Unicode Conference.

Unicode, Inc. uses an outside company to manage the conference.  Unicode, Inc. is a consortium of organizations that (1) promotes the Unicode implementation of the ISO/IEC 10646-1: 1993 standard and (2) as a JTC 1/SC 2 liaison organization, contributes to the development of the ISO/IEC 10646 standard.  The conference proceedings are distributed to the attendees as part of the registration fee and any extra copies are made available later for a nominal fee.  Attendance at the previous conferences has been around 300.

Here is some background on the Technical Report.  I am the co-editor along with Alan Griffee of an ISO/IEC Technical Report, TR 15285, “An operational model for characters and glyphs”, which was developed by ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 2.  This TR is based on a document jointly developed by the US X3L2 and X3V1 technical standards committees in 1993 and submitted to JTC 1/SC 2 and SC 18. ISO/IEC published TR 15285 on 15 December, 1998.

Given the status of the TR, I would propose that the copyright release statement be the same as for the IUC 14 Proceedings, namely:

This document is not an approved ISO/IEC International Technical Report.  
It is not for resale.  
This draft is subject to change without notice and may not be referred to as an International or ISO Technical Report unless and until published as such.  This particular draft was distributed for review and comment, and was modified as part of the review process.  On 15 Dec., 1998, ISO published the approved Technical Report as ISO/IEC TR 15285: 1998.

Copyright © by the International Organization for Standardization.  

This material is reprinted from ISO/IEC DTR 15285 with permission of the American National Standards Institute (ANSI) on behalf of the International Organization for Standardization.  No part of this publication may be copied or reproduced in any form, electronic retrieval system or otherwise or be made available on the Internet, a public network, by satellite or otherwise without the prior written permission of the American National Standards Institute, 11 West 42nd Street, New York, NY  10036, which holds reproduction rights in the United States.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact me (e-mail:  edwin.hart@jhuapl.edu, voice:  443-778-6926, fax: 443-778-1093 or 301-953-1093).  

Thank you for your prompt consideration.

Very truly yours,

Edwin Hart

cc:
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